
Bonnie Morris, 

Joining our team in October of 2014, Bonnie has quickly settled into her position asa veterinary receptionist with ease. She 

has worked in the animal care field for many years, beginning with her work at the Humane Society finding homes for pets in need. 

Bonnie prides herself in providing excellent service to our clients and truly enjoys being there as a gentle hand for patients coming in for

treatment and recovering from surgical procedures. Her family consists of a husband and daughter, who also shares her love of 

animals. Bonnie has a special interest in animal behavior and enjoys educating new or potential pet owners. She is a wealth of 

knowledge regarding the products we carry and can help you understand what vaccines your pet needs and why. We welcome Bonnie 

to our team and hope you enjoy her as much as we do!


